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My very dear friends

 

What a year this has been and which 

has really gone badly

their jobs and we are 

on unabated. Our Town 

collapsed … BUT … how wonderful it is to know that the Lord is in total control and we have the 

glorious opportunity to spread the Good News of the Gospel

Africa, who in turn will go back and teach the precious Word of God. You, my dear friends keep me going, you hold the 

rope as I go down and you so kindly provide all that I need for the work. Let 

 
 

 

1. KWAZULU

By the amazing grace of God

with our low-key Graduation

the Ministry, trained and equipped. In the providence of God

next year, which is an absolute miracle. Please continue to pray that those International 

students, who need to 

 

2. 

Since I opened this ministry

students are very fortunate and Sheena Park makes sure each 

library of their own. Thank you for all the wonderful donation of books.

 

 

3. 

Lockdown has enabled me to get this missionary side of the work on a fantastic 

footing. The website, with Gerhard at the wheel

for all those in need across Afr

Africa early ne

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MY LIFE UNDER LOCKDOWN 

- DECEMBER 2020 

dear friends 

What a year this has been and which is rapidly now drawing to a close. As a country this 

has really gone badly, with us being reduced to an even lower junk status

we are now among the most violent countries in the world and corru

on unabated. Our Town Councillor said to Mary recently that Pietermaritzburg has all but 

collapsed … BUT … how wonderful it is to know that the Lord is in total control and we have the 

glorious opportunity to spread the Good News of the Gospel, and to be more passionate than ever

back and teach the precious Word of God. You, my dear friends keep me going, you hold the 

rope as I go down and you so kindly provide all that I need for the work. Let me bring you up to date and encourage you.

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY AND BIBLE COLLEGE

grace of God, we have completed the year. On Saturday, 5 December we ended 

Graduation, where I had the incredible joy of sending out 

the Ministry, trained and equipped. In the providence of God, we have twenty 

which is an absolute miracle. Please continue to pray that those International 

who need to navigate the Covid-19 regulations, will prepare well. 

BOOKS  

Since I opened this ministry, we have never been so well stocked up with books. Our 

students are very fortunate and Sheena Park makes sure each student

library of their own. Thank you for all the wonderful donation of books.

 FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

Lockdown has enabled me to get this missionary side of the work on a fantastic 

footing. The website, with Gerhard at the wheel, is amazingly 

ose in need across Africa. Now I can’t wait to go back into the heart of 

ica early next year. I am so grateful to you all for your amazing support.

OCKDOWN  

now drawing to a close. As a country this year 

with us being reduced to an even lower junk status; millions have lost 

among the most violent countries in the world and corruption goes 

that Pietermaritzburg has all but 

collapsed … BUT … how wonderful it is to know that the Lord is in total control and we have the 

ever in training pastors for 

back and teach the precious Word of God. You, my dear friends keep me going, you hold the 

bring you up to date and encourage you.  

NATAL MISSIONARY AND BIBLE COLLEGE 

, we have completed the year. On Saturday, 5 December we ended 

the incredible joy of sending out more workers into 

we have twenty applications for 

which is an absolute miracle. Please continue to pray that those International 

ill prepare well.  

we have never been so well stocked up with books. Our 

student is building up a 

library of their own. Thank you for all the wonderful donation of books. 

Lockdown has enabled me to get this missionary side of the work on a fantastic 

 providing resources 

can’t wait to go back into the heart of 

r your amazing support. 



4. DAVID LIVINGSTONE MISSION HOUSE

 

Perhaps the highlight of the year for 

this beautiful home, providing the perfect base for all our work. Our 

Coffee@Livingstone morning has got off to a good start, the 

has been launched and we have just had our first “Mini

a fantastic opportunity to welcome friends and strangers to share in the 

warm hospitality of house. 

 

Next year some exciting mission’s initiatives

making all this possible. 

 

I am also extremely grateful to all those who work alongside me, they have all been phenomenal. My 

Thursday evening Bible Study closed with a special supper, which was a really lovely evening.

 

It has been 34 years since I opened KMBC and with your support, together

over 350 trained pastors and missionaries

Churches. Next year Footprints into African turns 10 and 65 Mission T

Wow … it has been phenomenal … thank 

grateful … more than you will ever know.

 

Enjoy a blessed Christmas as we celebrate the birth of our Lord and Saviou

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours most gratefullyYours most gratefullyYours most gratefullyYours most gratefully    

    

WarwickWarwickWarwickWarwick    

    

    

    

 

DAVID LIVINGSTONE MISSION HOUSE 

highlight of the year for me was being able to move into 

this beautiful home, providing the perfect base for all our work. Our 

morning has got off to a good start, the 120 Club 

has been launched and we have just had our first “Mini-Market”. It was 

come friends and strangers to share in the 

initiatives will be launched. Thank you so much for your support, 

grateful to all those who work alongside me, they have all been phenomenal. My 

Thursday evening Bible Study closed with a special supper, which was a really lovely evening.

It has been 34 years since I opened KMBC and with your support, together, we have been able to send out 

over 350 trained pastors and missionaries, mainly into Africa, with these students planting over 120 

s into African turns 10 and 65 Mission Trips have been made into Africa. 

t has been phenomenal … thank you so very much for supporting me so faithfully

know. 

Enjoy a blessed Christmas as we celebrate the birth of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ, whose name is 

Don’t forget to visit my we

www.footprintsintoafrica.com

Cell: 082 920 1147 

190 Pine Street, Pietermaritzburg 

E-mail: footprintspmb@gmail.com 

Bank Details 

Footprints into Africa 

Standard Bank 

251661423 / 04 55 26     SWIFT 

SBZAZAJJ 
 

will be launched. Thank you so much for your support, 

grateful to all those who work alongside me, they have all been phenomenal. My 

Thursday evening Bible Study closed with a special supper, which was a really lovely evening. 

we have been able to send out 

students planting over 120 

rips have been made into Africa. 

orting me so faithfully, I am sincerely 

Christ, whose name is  

 

Don’t forget to visit my website,  

www.footprintsintoafrica.com 


